MINISTRY OF DEFENSE
AERONAUTICAL COMMAND
BRAZILIAN AERONAUTICAL COMMISSION IN WASHINGTON D.C.

INVITATION FOR BID 191948/CABW/2019
SUSPENSION NOTICE

The Chief of the Brazilian Aeronautical Commission in Washington D.C.
(“BACW”), located at 1701 22" Street, N.W. - Washington, D.C. 20008 —USA, hereby
notifies that the Bidding Process 191948/CABW/2019 has been SUSPENDED after
receiving the document "1° DESPACHO N° 5/00BT/7235, from July 1%, 2019, from
CELOG (Logistic Center) at 1:03pm, that forward the document n. 031/CMDOQ/14954,
from July 1%, 2019, from COMGAP (Support Commander).

The company may download relevant information regarding to this bidding
process by accessing our website: http:/www.cabwnews.com/index.php/solicitations

If any problems with the provided links are noticed, please contact the
commission by the e-mail con@cabw.org

Additional information regarding this Bidding Process may be obtained from the
BACW’s Bidding Department in Washington D.C. from Monday to Friday between
08:30 am and 03:00 pm (EST).

Washington, D.C. July 1%, 2019.
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Chief of BACW



